
Volcano Community Emergency Response Team 

July 6, 2019 minutes 
 

   Team Leader Nancy Lakin convened our regular monthly meeting shortly after 9 a.m. at 
Cooper Center. 

 
   Also present: Marc Bender, Tony Moorehead, Sher Glass, Carole Slattery, Paul Lakin, Hank 
Schultz, Leigh Critchlow, Jimmy Love, Teresa Evangelista, Angela Nickell, Doug Wilson, Bea 
Nakanishi, Duane Nakanishi,  Kat Archer and Lee Pennington. 

 
   Our formal meeting was brief, because our planned assignment was to empty and inventory 
the CERT container out back. 

 
   Nancy thanked everyone who was able to help out on the Fourth of July. 

 
   She explained how the inventory would be done and the importance of knowing just what we 
have and where it is, so we are ready to respond in a crisis. We sorted medical equipment and 
supplies, items for various emergency response situations, including search-and-rescue, and 
assorted supplementary supplies. 

 
    Nancy also reported that May of 2020 will be her last meeting with Volcano CERT, as she 
and Paul are scheduled to move to Texas shortly thereafter. A new team leader will be needed. 

 
   Doug reminded us that any interested ham radio operators are invited to help out with 
communications for the July 27 race in Volcano.  

 
   Our next meeting will be at 9 a.m. Saturday, Aug. 3, at Cooper Center. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
Leigh Critchlow, secretary 
 

 

   

 


